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I am opposed to this bill. The last thing Oregon needs is more bureaucratic overreach 

by appointed unqualified lackeys. We've seen this one already for far too long with 

this never ending "emergency status" nonsense. Allowing non-medically licensed 

individuals to determine care protocols for individuals through regulations and 

mandated practices over   physicians is completely ludicrous and far beyond any 

legitimate need or desire, in addition to a violation of the personal medical rights of 

the citizenry. I want my chosen physician to have every choice available and existent 

at their disposal at MY direction. This would also back door the ability of the State to 

mandate physicians to perform treatments they are opposed to, like forcing 

vaccinations on the populace that are personally unwanted, with or without 

notification and morally antithetical procedures by threat of licensing forfeit or refusal. 

Yeah, we've seen this one already. Drop it. Hard NO. 

  


